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Title: CONVERSATION ABOUT VISION ZERO

Councillor, A.M. Kungl provided some background context on Vision Zero.  Previous discussions were
mentioned about whether or not things like Vision Zero would be considered, when referring to the
website which is tied to the workplan.

Brett Gratrix, Infrastructure Planning Engineer mentioned they are working with the Ontario Traffic
Council and other municipalities to develop a Vision Zero Policy.  He noted that it is anticipated to be
wrapped up by the first quarter of 2022 and possibly used as guidelines for municipalities to use to
develop a Vision Zero plan.

The Committee asked a number of questions to Mr. Gratrix about a Vision Zero Policy that included
budget information and pedestrian safety.
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